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  Angel Small Karen Langtree,2014-10-16
  Small Screen, Big Picture Diane Winston,2020-11-15
A pioneering study at the intersection of religion and
media, Small Screen, Big Picture treats television as a
virtual meeting place where Americans across racial,
ethnic, economic and religious lines find instructive and
inspirational narratives. An interdisciplinary tour de force,
this book describes how television converts social
concerns, cultural conundrums and metaphysical questions
into stories that explore and even shape who we are and
would like to be--the building blocks of religious
speculation.
  Persephone Station Stina Leicht,2021-12-07 On the
backwater planet of Brynner, at Persephone Station, a
community of android refugees, all female, are hiding since
they were able to awaken their AI and escape servitude.
But the Serrao-Orlov Corporation is nothing if not
tenacious, especially about it's proprietary AI's, and it
wants their property back. However, Persephone is run by
Rosie, and they are in charge of an organized group of
beneficent criminals and assassins, along with a bunch of
worn mercenaries who have a thing for doing the
honorable thing, despite the odds. And in a fight with the
Serrao-Orlov Corporation, the odds are not going to be
good, but it would be a glorious fight. Award-nominated
author Stina Leicht has created a visciously feminist take
on The Magnificent Seven by the way of Blade Runner and
Westworld--
  No-Limit Texas Hold'Em Angel Largay,2010-11-16
Poker enthusiasts of all skill levels can learn how to
improve their play by following the strategies and
techniques of poker educator Largay in this distillation of
his professional classroom instruction. A progressive
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system of learning that examines the intricacies of no-limit
Texas Hold'em on a step-by-step basis, the lessons advance
from absolute beginner to professional level while
exploring common tips to determine rates of success and
offering methods to get beyond the game's most difficult
concepts.--From publisher description.
  The Good Little Devil and Other Tales Pierre
Gripari,2013-08-29 Absurd fairy tales, very sensibly told
;There once was a good little devil - did you read that
right? Yes you did: not a wicked little devil but a good one,
and boy, was he in a fix! ;Instead of doing bad things like
forgetting his homework and playing tricks on his teachers,
this little devil kept trying to be good. He did all his
homework - and sometimes enjoyed it! He was never rude
and he even encouraged sinners to say sorry. His parents
were at their wits' end. So the little devil struck out on his
own.On his quest to learn to be good, our little devil meets
all kinds of people, from priests to police and from the
Pope in Rome to Little Jesus himself. But will the angels let
a little red devil with black horns into Heaven? ;In these
thirteen tales, clever young people find nifty ways to
overcome greedy kings, wicked witches, unlucky spells and
even silly names. And there's a big dash of magic to help
them on the way!
  Tomorrow Sex Will Be Good Again Katherine
Angel,2021-03-02 A provocative, elegantly written analysis
of female desire, consent, and sexuality in the age of
MeToo Women are in a bind. In the name of consent and
empowerment, they must proclaim their desires clearly and
confidently. Yet sex researchers suggest that women’s
desire is often slow to emerge. And men are keen to insist
that they know what women—and their bodies—want.
Meanwhile, sexual violence abounds. How can women, in
this environment, possibly know what they want? And why
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do we expect them to? In this elegant, searching
book—spanning science and popular culture; pornography
and literature; debates on Me-Too, consent and
feminism—Katherine Angel challenges our assumptions
about women’s desire. Why, she asks, should they be
expected to know their desires? And how do we take sexual
violence seriously, when not knowing what we want is key
to both eroticism and personhood? In today’s crucial
moment of renewed attention to violence and power, Angel
urges that we remake our thinking about sex, pleasure,
and autonomy without any illusions about perfect self-
knowledge. Only then will we fulfil Michel Foucault’s
teasing promise, in 1976, that “tomorrow sex will be good
again.”
  Ghost Hampton Ken McGorry,2017-03-21
Bridgehampton's greediest lawyer and most unlikely
historic-home preservationist launches himself into the
paranormal world and a big media circus when he
encounters the apparition of a Victorian-era girl asking him
to save her house, rumored to have been a brothel long
ago. Why? The girl told him his daughter, a detective, has
four days to live.
  The Stone Angel Margaret Laurence,2015-07-22 The
Stone Angel, The Diviners, and A Bird in the House are
three of the five books in Margaret Laurence's renowned
Manawaka series, named for the small Canadian prairie
town in which they take place. Each of these books is
narrated by a strong woman growing up in the town and
struggling with physical and emotional isolation. In The
Stone Angel, Hagar Shipley, age ninety, tells the story of
her life, and in doing so tries to come to terms with how
the very qualities which sustained her have deprived her of
joy. Mingling past and present, she maintains pride in the
face of senility, while recalling the life she led as a
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rebellious young bride, and later as a grieving mother.
Laurence gives us in Hagar a woman who is funny,
infuriating, and heartbreakingly poignant. This is a
revelation, not impersonation. The effect of such skilled
use of language is to lead the reader towards the self-
recognition that Hagar misses.—Robertson Davies, New
York Times It is [Laurence's] admirable achievement to
strike, with an equally sure touch, the peculiar note and
the universal; she gives us a portrait of a remarkable
character and at the same time the picture of old age itself,
with the pain, the weariness, the terror, the impotent
angers and physical mishaps, the realization that others
are waiting and wishing for an end.—Honor Tracy, The
New Republic Miss Laurence is the best fiction writer in
the Dominion and one of the best in the
hemisphere.—Atlantic [Laurence] demonstrates in The
Stone Angel that she has a true novelist's gift for catching
a character in mid-passion and life at full flood. . . . As
[Hagar Shipley] daydreams and chatters and lurches
through the novel, she traces one of the most
convincing—and the most touching—portraits of an
unregenerate sinner declining into senility since Sara
Monday went to her reward in Joyce Cary's The Horse's
Mouth.—Time Laurence's triumph is in her evocation of
Hagar at ninety. . . . We sympathize with her in her
resistance to being moved to a nursing home, in her
preposterous flight, in her impatience in the hospital.
Battered, depleted, suffering, she rages with her last
breath against the dying of the light. The Stone Angel is a
fine novel, admirably written and sustained by unfailing
insight.—Granville Hicks, Saturday Review The Stone
Angel is a good book because Mrs. Laurence avoids
sentimentality and condescension; Hagar Shipley is still
passionately involved in the puzzle of her own nature. . . .
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Laurence's imaginative tact is strikingly at work, for surely
this is what it feels like to be old.—Paul Pickrel, Harper's
  Dodo Errol Fuller,2002 Dead as a dodo. We think not!
The dodo may long be extinct, but its presence in our
culture and hearts lives on. Our knowledge of the dodo as
an actual living creature may be limited, but in popular
culture it is one of the best known creatures and rands
with tigers, penguins, elephants, and dinosaurs as an
animal that most children will recognize. Lewis Carroll's
inclusion of the dodo in Alice's Adventures in Wonderland,
and certainly Sir John Tenniel's infamous accompanying
illustration of Alice and the dodo, forever elevated this
curious bird to fantastical status. From cartoon characters
to the very icon of extinction, the mythology surrounding
the dodo has grown to universal celebrity. From personal
accounts from travelers to the Island of Mauritius, to the
bird's prominence in literature and the arts, this droll
presentation is the most comprehensive illustrated guide to
an intriguing inhabitant of natural history and the arts.
  Foundations of Sephardic Spirituality Rabbi Marc
D. Angel, PhD,2011-09-26 Who were the Sephardic Jews of
the Ottoman Empire? What lasting lessons does their
spiritual life provide for future generations? “How did the
Judeo-Spanish-speaking Jews of the Ottoman Empire
manage to achieve spiritual triumph? To answer this
question, we need to have a firm understanding of their
historical experience.... We need to be aware of the dark,
unpleasant elements in their environments; but we also
need to see the spiritual, cultural light in their dwellings
that imbued their lives with meaning and honor.” —from
Chapter 1, “The Inner Life of the Sephardim” In this
groundbreaking work, Rabbi Marc Angel explores the
teachings, values, attitudes, and cultural patterns that
characterized Judeo-Spanish life over the generations and
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how the Sephardim maintained a strong sense of pride and
dignity, even when they lived in difficult political,
economic, and social conditions. Along with presenting the
historical framework and folklore of Jewish life in the
Ottoman Empire, Rabbi Angel focuses on what you can
learn from the Sephardic sages and from their folk wisdom
that can help you live a stronger, deeper spiritual life.
  London Made Us Robert Elms,2019-03-07 ‘London is
a giant kaleidoscope, which is forever turning. Take your
eye off it for more than a moment and you’re lost.’ Robert
Elms has seen his beloved city change beyond all
imagining. London in his lifetime has morphed from a
piratical, bomb-scarred playground, to a swish
cosmopolitan metropolis. Motorways driven through lost
communities, accents changing, skyscrapers appearing.
Yet still it remains to him the greatest place on earth. Elms
takes us back through time and place to myriad Londons.
He is our guide through a place that has seen scientific
experiments conducted in subterranean lairs and a small
community declare itself an independent nation; a place his
great-great-grandfather made the Elms’ home over a
century ago and a city that has borne witness to world-
changing events.
  Good Omens Neil Gaiman,Terry Pratchett,2011-06-28
The classic collaboration from the internationally
bestselling authors Neil Gaiman and Terry Pratchett, soon
to be an original series starring Michael Sheen and David
Tennant. ?Season 2 of Good Omens coming soon! “Good
Omens . . . is something like what would have happened if
Thomas Pynchon, Tom Robbins and Don DeLillo had
collaborated. Lots of literary inventiveness in the plotting
and chunks of very good writing and characterization. It’s a
wow. It would make one hell of a movie. Or a heavenly one.
Take your pick.” —Washington Post According to The Nice
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and Accurate Prophecies of Agnes Nutter, Witch (the
world's only completely accurate book of prophecies,
written in 1655, before she exploded), the world will end
on a Saturday. Next Saturday, in fact. Just before dinner.
So the armies of Good and Evil are amassing, Atlantis is
rising, frogs are falling, tempers are flaring. Everything
appears to be going according to Divine Plan. Except a
somewhat fussy angel and a fast-living demon—both of
whom have lived amongst Earth's mortals since The
Beginning and have grown rather fond of the lifestyle—are
not actually looking forward to the coming Rapture. And
someone seems to have misplaced the Antichrist . . .
  Cut in Alabaster Kim Woods,2018-09 While marble is
associated with Renaissance Italy, alabaster was the
material commonly used elsewhere in Europe and has its
own properties, traditions and meanings. It enjoyed
particular popularity as a sculptural material during the
two centuries 1330-1530, when alabaster sculpture was
produced both for indigenous consumption and for export.
Focussing especially on England, the Burgundian
Netherlands and Spain, three territories closely linked
through trade routes, diplomacy and cultural exchange,
this book explores and compares the material practice and
visual culture of alabaster sculpture in late medieval
Europe. Cut in Alabaster charts sculpture from quarry to
contexts of use, exploring practitioners, markets and
functions as well as issues of consumption, display and
material meanings. It provides detailed examination of
tombs, altarpieces and both elite and popular sculpture,
ranging from high status bespoke commissions to small,
low-cost carvings produced commercially for a more
popular clientele.
  Endangered Tim Flach,2017-10-24 The acclaimed
wildlife photographer presents “a powerful visual record of
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threatened animals and ecosystems facing the harshest of
challenges” (The Guardian, UK). In Endangered, the result
of an extraordinary multiyear project to document the lives
of threatened species, acclaimed photographer Tim Flach
explores one of the most pressing issues of our time.
Traveling around the world—to settings ranging from
forest to savannah to the polar seas to the great coral
reefs—Flach has captured stunning images of endangered
animals and their disappearing ecosystems. Among Flach’s
subjects are primates coping with habitat loss, big cats in a
losing battle with human settlements, elephants hunted for
their ivory, and numerous bird species taken as pets. With
eminent zoologist Jonathan Baillie providing insightful
commentary on this ambitious project, Endangered unfolds
as a series of vivid, interconnected stories that pose
gripping moral dilemmas, unforgettably expressed by more
than 180 of Flach’s incredible images.
  Heaven's BIG Secret Karen Langtree,2020-03-17
Alfie and Alia, two of the smallest angels, listened
carefully. What were the big angels whispering about? Alia
made a plan. 'Let’s fly down to Earth and find out!' Join
Alfie and Alia as they discover the Easter story, and meet
many furry friends along the way!
  Chicken Soup for the Soul: Angels Among Us Jack
Canfield,Mark Victor Hansen,Amy Newmark,2013-01-01 In
this book of 101 inspirational stories, contributors share
their personal angel experiences of faith, miracles, and
answered prayers, which will amaze and inspire you.
Celestial, otherworldly, heavenly. Whatever the term,
sometimes there is no earthly explanation for what we
experience, and a higher power is clearly at work. You will
be awed and inspired by these true personal stories from
people, religious and non-religious, about hope, healing,
and help from angels.
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  Death of a Doll Hilda Lawrence,1947
  Small Angels Lauren Owen,2023-08-08 In a hypnotic
tale of sisterhood, first love, and hauntings, a wedding in a
small English village stirs up unsettling magic and forces a
troubled family’s secrets out into the open. “This
beautifully written modern ghost story is an enchanting
place to get lost.”—Danielle Trussoni, The New York Times
Book Review “A twisting gothic tale of darkness, intrigue,
heartbreak, and revenge.”—Jennifer Saint, author of
Ariadne The woods are stirring again. . . . Lucia and her
sisters grew up on the edge of Mockbeggar Woods. They
knew it well—its danger, but also its beauty. As a lonely
teenager, Kate was drawn to these sisters, who were unlike
anyone she’d ever met. But when they brought her into the
woods, something dark was awakened, and Kate has never
been able to escape the terrible truth of what happened
there. Chloe has been planning her dream wedding for
months. She has the dress, the flowers, and the perfect
venue: Small Angels, a charming old church set alongside
dense, green woods in the village that her fiancé, Sam, and
his sister, Kate, grew up in. But days before the ceremony,
Chloe starts to learn of unsettling stories about Small
Angels and Mockbeggar Woods. And worse, she begins to
see, smell, and hear things that couldn’t possibly be real.
Now, Kate is returning home for the first time in years—for
Sam and Chloe’s wedding. But the woods are stirring
again, and Kate must reconnect with Lucia, her first love,
to protect Chloe, the village, and herself. An unforgettable
novel about the memories that hold us back and those that
show us the way forward, this is storytelling at its most
magical. Enter Small Angels, if you dare.
  Rembrandt's Religious Prints Charles M.
Rosenberg,2017-09-11 A stunning catalogue of the seventy
religious prints from the 2017 exhibition, featuring detailed
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background information on each piece. Rembrandt’s
stunning religious prints stand as evidence of the Dutch
master’s extraordinary skill as a technician and as a
testament to his genius as a teller of tales. Here, several
virtually unknown etchings, collected by the Feddersen
family and now preserved for the ages at the University of
Notre Dame, are made widely available in a lavishly
illustrated volume. Building on the contributions of earlier
Rembrandt scholars, noted art historian Charles M.
Rosenberg illuminates each of the seventyreligious prints
through detailed background information on the artist’s
career as well as the historical, religious, and artistic
impulses informing their creation. Readers will enjoy an
impression of the earliest work, The Circumcision
(1625-26); the famous Hundred Guilder Print; the
enigmatic eighth state of Christ Presented to the People;
one of a handful of examples of the very rare final
posthumous state of The Three Crosses; and an impression
and counterproof of The Triumph of Mordecai. From the
joyous epiphany of the coming of the Messiah to the
anguish of the betrayal of a father (Jacob) by his children,
from choirs of angels waiting to receive the Virgin into
heaven to the dog who defecates in the road by an ancient
inn (The Good Samaritan), Rembrandt’s etchings offer a
window into the nature of faith, aspiration, and human
experience, ranging from the ecstatically divine to the
worldly and mundane. Ultimately, these prints—modest,
intimate, fragile objects—are great works of art which, like
all masterpieces, reward us with fresh insights and
discoveries at each new encounter. “Despite many reliable
catalogues of Rembrandt etchings, very few have focused
on the religious content of these prints. The outstanding
range of the Feddersen Collection offers an excellent
occasion for closer examination of Rembrandt’s
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development—as a printmaker but also as a spiritual
devout Christian, especially evident from his thoughtful
return to the same subjects across his career. Charles
Rosenberg and his team at the Snite Museum deserve our
thanks for fresh analysis of Rembrandt’s religious prints,
combined with the latest scholarship on the artist and his
etchings output. Rembrandt scholars but also all lovers of
the artist will want to consult this important catalogue.”
—Larry Silver, author (with Shelley Perlove) of
Rembrandt’s Faith: Church and Temple in the Dutch
Golden Age “Rembrandt’s etchings of religious themes
capture the emotional heart of their subjects through a
uniquely inventive approach to both technique and content.
. . . The seventy prints gathered by Jack and Alfrieda
Feddersen span the full range of Rembrandt’s production
and offer an outstanding resource for appreciation and
research. This catalogue tells the fascinating story of how
the collection was formed and brings a fresh analysis to
each print. Charles Rosenberg’s extensive catalogue
entries will be useful reading for anyone interested in the
history of European art and one of its most talented
practitioners, Rembrandt van Rijn.” —Stephanie Dickey,
Queen’s University
  Angel Origami Nick Robinson,2013 An angel crafted
from paper can be delicately beautiful. What a wonderful
way of conjuring up angelic powers for yourself - as
permanent decoration, for festive occasions or as a
memorable gift. Including 15 sheets of origami paper and
detailed instructions, as well as inspiring photographs, this
book equips readers to make 15 different origami angels.
Origami is perfect for anyone interested in mindful
crafting---creative projects as a route to relaxation. The
book offers something new both to angel enthusiasts and to
the many fans of origami worldwide. The author, a
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renowned origami artist, begins by explaining the spiritual
dimension of origami, showing how this meditative, stress-
releasing practice connects with Zen principles in
awakening the possibilities of paper. He describes basic
origami techniques before presenting 15 projects, which
progress from simple angels suitable for beginners to more
complex 3D figures, so that the reader gradually builds up
their level of skill and experience. Each project comes with
clear step-by-step artworks and photography to help the
would-be origami artist. The angels include bringers of
peace, hope, healing and good fortune, as well as those
with practical uses such as a bookmark. Uplifting
quotations and superb photography will inspire all those
wishing to use their completed angels for meditation.
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